Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 12:01 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: crash at Washtenaw/US23

From: Peter Houk <XXXXX@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2023 11:50 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXX @a2gov.org>; Cespedes, Christopher XXXXX @a2gov.org;
Hess, Raymond XXXXX @a2gov.org

Subject: crash at Washtenaw/US23

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi Raymond. Based on the crash data that is attached to the agenda, it looks like we did not include a bicycle crash that
happened at the US23 off ramp. The cyclist was going east on Washtenaw and was struck by a vehicle turning right onto
Washtenaw. The incident number is 220035959 in case you want to look up more details.

Was this incorrectly excluded from the 2022 statistics? Or is there a reason for excluding it?

Thanks

Pete



